
Home Owner Administration Fees 

On a number of occasions we carry out work for individual home owners which is not 
covered by any management fee you may pay. On these occasions we’ll charge a 
direct administration fee which is payable in advance of the work undertaken.  

We’ll charge these fees in order to cover our costs. This includes the administration 
and stationery costs, the staff time involved in carrying out the work and our wider 
business overheads such as the costs to operate from our offices and maintain our 
computer systems. 

Our fees are benchmarked with similar organisations providing similar services and 
are reviewed on an annual basis. 

Please be aware there may be clauses within your lease which supersede the fees 
quoted below, especially in respect of the cost of selling a share in a shared 
ownership home, we would therefore advise you to check your lease before 
proceeding. 

Buying & selling your home  

Re-sales admin fee  

When you advise us that you’re selling your home we’ll make an administration 
charge for the work involved in updating our systems and accounts. This fee is as 
follows: 

Shared Owners £240 inc VAT 

Solicitors enquiry pack  

During the selling or buying of a property your Solicitor will contact us with a list of 
questions relating to the property and wider scheme. This can involve a lot of 
administration work and may involve a number of staff from different departments to 
answer all enquires made. Our fees for dealing with such enquires are as follows: 

Shared Ownership House £150 inc VAT 

Shared Ownership Flat £200 inc VAT 

We’ll charge an enhanced fee for leaseholders due to the extra questions relating to 
the maintenance and insurance of the building and scheme. 

Further enquiries  

If after answering the routine enquiries normally made by solicitors your solicitor 
requests additional information we’ll make an extra charge of £60 inc VAT for 
dealing with the supplementary enquires. 

 

 



Register assignments  

This covers the costs involved in legally registering a new shared owner. The charge 
is £120 inc VAT. 

Buying further shares  

If you are a shared owner and wish to buy further shares in your home we’ll charge 
you a £240 inc VAT administration fee to cover our costs of dealing with the 
transaction. 

Have you considered the benefits of buying further shares in your home and 
increasing the amount of equity that you own? We can easily guide you through the 
process. Why not contact us and one of our Sales and Services Coordinators who 
will be happy to help. 

Consents  

There are a number of occasions where your lease or freehold transfer will require 
that you obtain our permission first such as carrying out alterations to or sub-letting 
your home. Our fees for granting consent are as follows:  

Simple £120 inc VAT 

Complex £240 inc VAT 

Surveyors Visit £120 inc VAT (This is an additional fee to the above)  

Retrospective £120 inc VAT (This is an additional fee to the above)  

Upon application we will rate the complexity involved in the alterations and advise 
you of the fee. If a Stonewater Property Surveyor is required to visit your home then 
we will make an additional cost for this service. 

Please note where consent is requested for more than one item at the same time the 
following additional fees will be payable: 

Simple £30 inc VAT per additional item 

Complex £60 inc VAT per additional item 

Where there is a mix of simple and complex items being requested at the same time, 
the base rate will be the complex item i.e. £240 inc VAT. 

If you have carried out alterations without our consent when you come to sell your 
home the buyer’s solicitor will ask for proof of consent and you will need to apply to 
us retrospectively. We will make an additional charge for this. If you do carry out 
alterations to your home without our consent where required you are in breach of 
your legal agreement and could be at risk of legal action. 

 



Lenders  

If your lease requires that you need our consent to change your mortgage lender, 
mortgage product or to obtain a further advance against the property our fees for 
considering our consent is £175 inc VAT. 

Late payment charges  

If you don’t pay your Service Charge on time and we’re required to send you a 
reminder we’ll apply an administration fee of £30 inc VAT. Please also note that your 
lease may allow us to charge interest on any debt outstanding. We’ll also recharge 
any legal costs incurred in pursuing outstanding debts owed to Stonewater. 

Other fees  

Other fees that we charge in addition to the management fee include: 

Copy of Lease or Transfer Document £48 inc VAT 

Deed of Postponement £120 inc VAT 

Deed of Covenant £100 inc VAT 

Removal of Land Registry restriction £240 inc VAT 

Notice of Transfer £100 inc VAT 

Lease Variations £300 inc VAT 

Copy Documents £30 inc VAT 

Certificate of Compliance £100 inc VAT 

Transfer of Equity fee of £120 inc VAT 

Boundary/Ownership Enquiries fee £120 inc VAT 

If you require any of the services described above or would like further clarification of 
our fees, please contact us. 

 
 

https://stonewaterhomes.co.uk/general-enquiries

